
 

 
 
 

 
Maths 

 
English 

 
Topic 

 
Monday 
 

Lesson 1 
Multiply unit and non-unit 
fractions by an integer.  
Watch the video then 
complete the worksheet 
https://vimeo.com/42024
4176 
Worksheet link is on the 
front page. 

Lesson 1 
The theme this week is 
persuasive writing. 
Watch the video and then 
follow the lesson plan. 
https://www.thenational.acad
emy/year-
5/english/persuasive-letter-
reading-comprehension-
inference-year-5-wk3-1 
 

R.E 
Key message: 
Courage is often about 
continuing to do what 
you would normally do 
even when faced with 
extraordinary 
situations. 
Look at the link on the 
front page for R.E – try 
the reflective starter 
then do the activities. 

 
Tuesday 
 

Lesson 2 
Multiply mixed numbers 
by an integer 
https://vimeo.com/42024
429 
Worksheet link is on the 
front page. 

Lesson 2 
https://www.thenational.acad

emy/year-
5/english/persuasive-
letter-reading-
comprehension-word-
meaning-year-5-wk3-2 

 

P.E 
Let’s stay active after 
our Active May 
campaign. 
Keep trying the Joe 
Wicks workouts. 
https://www.youtube.
com/channel/UCAxW1
XT0iEJo0TYlRfn6rYQ 
 

 
Wednesday 
 

Lesson 3 
Fraction of an amount 
https://vimeo.com/42024
4399 
Worksheet link is on the 
front page. 

Lesson 3 
https://www.thenational.acad
emy/year-
5/english/persuasive-letter-
identifying-the-features-of-a-
text-year-5-wk3-3 
 

P4C 
For the starter, look at 
the Agree to disagree, 
page 2.  Then move 
onto the discussion 
point page 5.  Listen to 
the music and see if 
you can answer the 
questions.  Finally, try 
the thinking moves 
activity for ages 10+ on 
page 8. 
Look at the front page 
for the link 

 
Thursday 
 

Lesson 4 
Using fractions as 
operators 
https://vimeo.com/42024
45 
Worksheet link is on the 
front page. 

Lesson 4 
https://www.thenational.acad
emy/year-
5/english/persuasive-letter-
spag-focus-list-of-three-year-
5-wk3-4 
 

Science 
Linked to our science 
unit on living  things, 
please try the 
following: 
Have a go at this Stem 
challenge: 
•Choose some 
different flowers. 
•Observe carefully- 
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dissect each flower by 
carefully taking them 
apart. 
•Record your findings- 
 you can sketch and 
then label what you 
see 
•Can you name all of 
the different parts? 
•What is the same and 
what is different 
about each flower? 
 

 
Friday 
 

For Friday’s lesson, go to 
the BBC Daily Bitesize  
page. 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bit
esize/tags/zhgppg8/year-
5-and-p6-lessons/1 
 

Lesson 5 
https://www.thenational.acad
emy/year-
5/english/persuasive-letter-
write-a-persuasive-letter-year-
5-wk3-5 
 

Computing 
Try your hand at this 
fun interative gaem, 
cracking the code. 
https://barefootgames.
org/codecracking?ref=
https://www.barefootc
omputing.org/ 
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